

Dear Friend of Project S.A.F.E:

The focus of the Project S.A.F.E. organization is to raise consciousness of parents and teenagers about the consequences and dangers of underage drinking and drug use. As part of this effort, the PTSA of **Franklin High School** hosts an all night after-prom event. This memorable event provides our seniors and their guests with fun, supervised entertainment in a safe, drug and alcohol-free environment that offers students an alternative to the potentially dangerous situations traditionally associated with after-prom activity.

In the past, we have received \$1,000 - \$1,500 in grant support from the Baltimore County Department of Health, Bureau of Behavioral Health. In order to host our annual event, we need help fundraising to compensate for this shortfall and are hopeful you will consider contributing to this worthy cause. In addition to your generous monetary support, we are also in need of gift cards, certificates, merchandise, or other items that we can use as prizes and giveaways.

The Franklin High After Prom Event is Saturday, May 18th. Your donation of cash, gift certificates, or merchandise is **tax deductible (23-7031497)**. If you contribute \$200 or more, your name will be listed as a Project S.A.F.E. sponsor on ourletterhead and t-shirt give away.

In year's past, After Prom event has been a huge success! Not only do our seniors have a blast playing games, dancing, &winning prizes, there have been ZERO incidents related to substance abuse (which is the primary focus of Project S.A.F.E.). Your generous donation will help us plan and execute another successful, fun, and safe event for our seniors. For monetary contributions, checks should be made payable to "FHS PTSA After Prom" and mailed to:

FHS PTSA After Prom, 12000 Reisterstown Rd., Reisterstown, MD 21136

Or DONATE online by logging onto https://fspta-00016285.memberhub.com/w/a and make your donation by going to "view store" and then clicking "After Prom".

Gift cards or certificates should also be sent to the above address. If you are able to make a merchandise contribution, please contact us at fhsafterpromcommittee@gmail.com to arrange pick-up. In order for us to effectively plan, we would appreciate your response by April 30th.

Together as parents and concerned citizens, we can help in this community wide effort to reduce senseless tragedies and provide a memorable evening for our Seniors. Please help us make a difference. Thank you.

Sincerely, FHS After Prom Project S.A.F.E Committee

THANK YOU TO ALL OF LAST YEARS' SPONSORS

Please consider donating again this year!

We couldn't do it with you all!